GENERAL GRAND CHAPTER
Order of the Eastern Star
Established November 1876

THIS LETTER MUST BE SHARED WITH ALL MEMBERS

Special Assembly called by Most Worthy Grand Matron and Most Worthy
Grand Patron

Greetings General Grand Chapter Officers, Members of the General Grand
Chapter, Sisters and Brothers,

The Most Worthy Grand Patron and I come to you with heavy hearts for at this
time we must accept the wishes of Brother Jon Thompson, Right Worthy Grand
Sentinel, to allow him to leave the office of Right Worthy Grand Sentinel
because of health problems beyond his control. He will always be revered as
the Brother willing to take the journey with Sister Debbie Dhayer, Right Worthy
Grand Conductress.

Due to Brother Jon's decision, the Right Worthy Grand Conductress, Sister
Debbie Dhayer, has selected the state of Tennessee and Brother Eddie Yaun,
Past Grand Patron of Tennessee, as the brother to be nominated for Right
Worthy Grand Sentinel. Brother Eddie has accepted to be nominated for the
office of Right Worthy Grand Sentinel at a “Special Assembly” Saturday,
December 3, 2022 to be held at the General Grand Chapter International
Headquarters at 2 pm. This will not be a virtual meeting because there is no
budget for approved funds to do so.

Worthy Grand Matrons, because of limited space, please be advised that only
one representative from your Grand Chapter with the title of Worthy Grand
Matron, Worthy Grand Patron, Associate Grand Matron, Associate Grand
Patron, Past Grand Matron, or Past Grand Patron may attend this “Special
Assembly”. Please forward the name, title, jurisdiction and email of the one
selected to attend to Kathy Gerner, Chairman of Credentials - email:
kgerner3455@gmail.com — on or before October 10t,

Worthy Matrons of Subordinate chapters under GGC and Deputies of chapters
under GGC, only one from each area can attend this “Special Assembly.”
Please forward the name, title, and email of one to attend to Kathy Gerner,
Chairman of Credentials — email: kgerner3455@gmail.com - on or before
October 10th,
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To allow for the business of the General Grand Chapter to go forward, we feel
the Right Worthy Grand Sentinel's office must be filled by election and
installation at a “Special Assembly.” This is an important office because of the
planning that must take place by the Right Worthy Grand Conductress and the
Right Worthy Grand Sentinel for the on-going business of the General Grand
Chapter. Please accept our request of only one representative because of
limited space at the International Headquarters.

We have reached out to the General Grand Chapter Officers and the
Jurisprudence Committee for directions for this “Special Assembly.” We
certainly request your prayers and support as we march forward trusting in the
Lord to direct our decisions for the Order.

Marching together,
Glenda Winchester F. Lon Lowry
Most Worthy Grand Matron Most Worthy Grand Patron

Charles Chandler
Right Worthy Grand Secretary
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